
 
 

CSD & REGISTRY COMPANY LIMITED 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CESSATION OF ISSUANCE OF DEPOSITORY RECEIPTS 
 

This is to inform Stockbrokers, Custodian Banks, Financial Institutions, Investors and the 

General Public that, the Capital Markets and Securities Authority (CMSA) has approved 

new DSE - CSD Rules 2022. Thus, with effect from 1st April 2022, the CSDR will cease 

issuing Depository Receipts for shares traded at the secondary market (Dar es salaam 

Stock Exchange PLC - DSE).  

 

Instead of a Depository Receipt, the CSDR will issue Account Statement as evidence 

of holding by respective investor(s) as per Rule 5(1) of the CSD Rules which states that, 

“An account statement issued by the CSDR shall be prima facie evidence of title to 

securities”. 

 

The CSDR will be sending electronically Account Statement directly to investors’ email 

addresses at every month end. Investors are advised to contact their Stockbrokers and 

Custodian Banks to update their contact details including telephone numbers and email 

addresses. 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 

Managing Director, 

CSD & Registry Company Limited (CSDR), 

Ufukoni Street, Kambarage House, 2nd Floor, 

P.O. Box 70081 

DAR ES SALAAM 

Telephone: 0746 160516 / 0677 070414 

Email:  info@csdr.co.tz  
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